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FYI: When you click on a link that comes from ODCTE (extra security for the State of 

Oklahoma), the link may not open immediately and appear to be a bad link. You will 

need to go the web address at the top and  take out the words “no click_”  for it to 

open. 

 

Email #8 - April 16, 2020 

 

We are almost four weeks into this fun and we still have resources for you!   

HOSA SLC and ILC are going virtual--be sure to watch for Debbie's emails about 

participating in the silent auction and other activities! 

 

By now, most of you have been contacted by your programmatic member at large.  We've 

tried to divide up the 400 person email list into specific occupations so we can contact you 

in groups and find out what your needs are and what we can do to help. 

 

The Practical Nursing Directors meet every Wednesday and the Dental Assisting group 

got together as well via Zoom.  I'm happy to set up a meeting for anyone that would like to 

discuss ideas and resources you are using in the "classroom" and for clinical 

experiences.   

 

Attached you'll find the latest resources that vendors and fellow educators have 

submitted.   

 

We have set up chat features on ctyou.org and have LOTS of ideas to help you.   

Thanks so much for all the work you've been doing---all the hours trying to make an 

excellent learning environment for your students!!  You may not have been told this, or 

certainly not enough, but we think you ROCK and are so proud of you!!! 

 

Please let us know how we can help.  I'm attaching current resources and a great idea for 

Practical Nursing   



 

Lara Morris 
 


